THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY THE LITTLE CAMPUS 19TH AND RED RIVER STREETS UNIVERSITY STATION, BOX X AUSTIN 78712

September 17, 1965

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Department of Geology
Rice University
Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

It is good to hear from you through your letter of September 9, and I am only sorry not to be able to comply with your request. The sad fact is that Bulletin 1902 has been out of print and unavailable for a number of years and we have not had a 1919 volume for quite a while. However, I am asking our good errand boy to make a search in the J Hall storeroom in the hope that he may discover a copy or so. If he does, I will let you know.

It seems a long time since you have visited us. Hope the girls are enjoying their respective activities.

Jesephine

Best wishes to all of you!

JC/cjg